
EASTER DISCO!

IN A CHANGE TO HOW WE NORMALLY DO THINGS, WE’LL BE SELLING TICKETS FOR THE
DISCO IN THE SCHOOL FROM 19-23 MARCH. THIS WILL LET US KNOW WHO IS AT EACH
DISCO, AND DOES AWAY WITH THE NEED FOR PERMISSION SLIPS, AS THE REVERSE OF THE
TICKET HAS SPACE FOR EACH CHILD’S DETAILS. 

Could any parents or carers who want to stay for the duration of the Disco please let us
know (sharonfmurray@gmail.com) and we’ll find something for you to do. Thanks. 

MUSIC! TUCK SHOP! ART COMPETITION! 
MAKE SOMETHING (ANYTHING!) ON THE THEME OF SPRING OR EASTER. 

REMEMBER TO PUT YOUR NAME AND CLASS ON YOUR ENTRY.

CHRYSTON PRIMARY SCHOOL HALL
6 - 7PM (P1-3), 7.15 - 8.30PM (P4-7)
WEDNESDAY 28 MARCH. TICKET £2 

C.P.S. PARENT COUNCIL 
IS PROUD TO PRESENT 
THE EGGCELLENT...


